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WHERE EXCELLENCE IS TRADITION 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Glenbard Township High School 
District 87 in the County of DuPage, State of Illinois, that a public hearing to consider 
a mandate waiver request to modify 105 ILCS 5/27-24.2 of the School Code will be 
held on January 13, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the Village of Glendale Heights Senior Center, 
260 E. Fullerton Ave., Glendale Heights, IL 60139. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to consider a mandate waiver request to allow the 
school district to maintain the student fee for participating in the Driver’s Education 
Program not to exceed $350. 
 
The present Driver’s Educational program has been very effective, and this waiver 
request will allow the district to maintain the intent of the legislation in an efficient 
and economical manner. 
 
For more information, please contact Chris McClain at (630)469-9100. 
 
     By Donna Gastel 
     Secretary, Board of Education 
     Glenbard Township High School District 87 
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